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Browning, Christine

From: Fisher, Alexander
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 3:57 PM
To: Browning, Christine
Subject: FW: Request for Board approval - CEU
Attachments: Welcome Packet_v241120.pdf

 
 
Alexander Fisher 
Senior Board Administrator 
 
Alexander.C.Fisher@oplc.nh.gov 
603.271.2244 
 

 
 
State of New Hampshire 
Office of Professional Licensure and Certification 
7 Eagle Square • Concord, NH 03301 
www.oplc.nh.gov 
 
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this electronic message and any attachment to this message may contain confidential or privileged 
information and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient and have received this communication in error, please contact the 
sender and destroy all copies of this electronic message and any attachments.* 

 

From: Lee B. Gagnon <Lee.B.Gagnon@imegcorp.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2024 8:48 AM 
To: Fisher, Alexander <Alexander.C.Fisher@oplc.nh.gov>; joewichert@jmwlls.com 
Subject: Request for Board approval - CEU 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Good morning Alex,  
 
Attached is the agenda for the Summit that Dennis Pollock and I attended. 
It was sponsored by IMEG Corp in Illinois.  
The first session was 10 hours with a 1 hour lunch break.  
The second session was 7.5 hours with a 1 hour lunch break.  
 
I am seeking 15.5 contact hours (3.88 CEU’S) which excludes the 1 hour lunch break.  
 
This was a unique conference, as it involved Surveyors across the country coming together to learn leadership 
techniques for mentoring our young surveyors. 
It also involved ways that we can promote our profession. Of the 55 attendees it was alarming to see that 80 % or more 
plan to retire within 3-5 years.  
Of those that will be leaving, only 5 had young surveyors that may succeed them.  
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My renewal for my LLS is due before the end of January, So if it was possible to find out if this training is acceptable or 
not before then it would be helpful.   
I understand the board may be meeting before the scheduled meeting in March.  
 
I would appreciate it if this request could be added to the agenda. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
Lee B. Gagnon, LLS, PLS 
Principal Surveyor 

 

Hayner Swanson | now IMEG 
(603) 883-2057 
(603) 602-1347 Direct 

Lee.B.Gagnon@imegcorp.com  (Please note my new email address) 
website | vCard | map 

 

Learn more about our transition to IMEG.  
This email may contain confidential and/or private information. If you received this email in error please delete and notify sender.  

 


